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Thank you for your comment, Gregg  Servheen. 
 
The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is 80023.  Please 
refer to the tracking number in all correspondence relating to this comment. 
        
 
Comment Date: November 22, 2005  05:50:07PM CDT 
 
Energy Corridor Programmatic EIS Scoping Comment: 80023 
 
First Name: Gregg 
Middle Initial: L 
Last Name: Servheen 
Organization: Idaho Department of Fish and Game 
Address: PO Box 25 
Address 2: 600 South Walnut St. 
City: Boise 
State: ID 
Zip: 83707 
Country: USA 
Privacy Preference: Don't withhold name or address from public record 
 
 
Comment Submitted: 
The Department appreciates the opportunity to provide some comments to this public 
scoping.  We ask that you consider the following in your analysis, evaluation, 
development of altneratives, and decision. 
 
Development of energy corridors has the potential to impact wildlife and wildlife 
habitats.  These impacts may come as a result of the increase in noxious weed dispersal, 
fragmentation of habitats, increase in fire frequency, change in fire patterns, decrease in 
wildlife habitat security, loss of habitat, reduction of habitat quality, and increased public 
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access.  
 
Our concerns also center on the effects energy corridors and their development may have 
on sage grouse, mule deer, migratory birds, sensitive plants, and water quality. 
 
To alleviate potential impacts, we suggest efforts be made to parallel or expand existing 
corridors rather than construct new ones.  And we suggest alternatives evaluate the 
potential of corridors to parallel existing roads and highways and to be constructed 
underground. 
 
We also recommend that all alternatives include full mitigation for impacts to fish and 
wildlife. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or for the further involvement of IDFG in 
this project. 
 
Gregg Servheen 
Wildlife Program Coordinator 
P.O. Box 25 
Idaho Fish and Game 
Boise, ID  83707 
2080287-2713  
        
        
        Questions about submitting comments over the Web?  Contact us at:  
corridoreiswebmaster@anl.gov or call the Energy Corridor Programmatic EIS 
Webmaster at (630)252-6182. 
        


